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Community Update: 
Fort McMurray Continuing Care Centre (Willow Square) 

Overview 

 Construction of the $102 million Willow Square
Continuing Care Centre (WSCCC) is nearly
complete.

 When the project is completed, Fort McMurray
will have a modern continuing care centre that
will help meet many community needs for
seniors and residents of all ages with
disabilities.

 There will be 108 beds available on opening
day (36 spaces will be shelled for future
development to address future capacity).

• Residents are anticipated to move in
around mid-2021.

• The WSCCC is being built on 70% of the 
Willow Square site and the remaining 30% will 
be used for future developments as needed.



Winter 2021

Construction update 

• Construction of the Willow Square Continuing
Care Centre is nearing completion.

• The parkade level of the building is a work in

process.

• Interior landscaping is complete with exterior

landscaping mostly complete with minor

landscaping work planned for next season.

• Most interior work is in finishing stages.

What’s to come 

• Early 2021: Construction is expected to be 
completed.

• Early 2021: After construction is complete 
AHS will begin commissioning work which 
includes final cleaning of the entire 
building, the installation of furniture and 
equipment. It also includes training staff to 
use the new medical equipment and 
systems, and building systems to ensure 
they are working properly.

• Mid 2021: Continuing Care Centre is 
expected to begin welcoming residents.

https://www.ahs.ca/about/capitalprojects.aspx 
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